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Join Us for Our Largest Celebration of the Year on May 15! 

Bishop David Zubik will host the 33rd Annual Bishop’s Dinner for Catholic 

Charities on Friday, May 15 at the Westin Convention Center Hotel. With the 

theme “living His example,” the bishop will be joined by Cardinal Timothy 

Dolan, Archbishop of the Diocese of New York City who will receive the 

Cardinal Donald W. Wuerl “Flame of Hope Award” for his example as a 

tireless and visible advocate for the faith, 

religious freedom and the right to life. 
 

 As Catholic Charities’ signature fundraising 

event that is attended by more than 800 guests, 

the Annual Bishop’s Dinner has consistently 

raised more than $700,000 annually to benefit 

the agency’s programs and services throughout 

the diocese. 
 

 “Prior dinners have been very successful 

financially, so we have to focus to meet and 

hopefully exceed the previous financial support 

raised,” said Marie Milie Jones, who with her 

husband Cameron are honored and humbled to 

serve as host chairs for the event. She added, 

“Having Cardinal Dolan as a special award recipient certainly raises the bar 

for the event and should provide a heightened level of energy to support the 

dinner.” 
 

 Jones said that the couple is hoping for “yes” responses to their 

fundraising requests because they have seen the “phenomenal” work done by 

Catholic Charities. “So many people are impacted in a positive way by the 

work done by Catholic Charities from medical and dental services, to 

workforce training, to providing assistance for other basic needs. The service 

of those who work and volunteer is truly an example of the ‘Church Alive’ as 

outlined by our Bishop.” 
 

 At the dinner, Bishop Zubik will also present Caritas Awards to honor 

MSA Safety with the Legacy of Giving Award, and three Butler parishes—

Saint Michael the Archangel, Saint Paul, and Saint Peter—with the Living 

the Spirit Award. 
 

 Throughout the evening, guests will enjoy an hors d’oeuvres and cocktail 

reception, sumptuous dinner with wine service, music, and video 

presentations. KDKA Radio Morning Show’s Larry Richert returns as emcee.  

 

It is anticipated that this event will 

be a sell-out. To make your 

reservations now, please contact  
 

Bethany Shaw 
DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT 

bshaw@ccpgh.org  

or 412-456-6968.  
 

Individual tickets are $350  
 

Tables start at $3,500 
 

Sponsorships  

are also available.  
 

For sponsors and additional  

information, visit www.ccpgh.org. 
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Bishop Zubik with this year’s host chairs 

Cameron and Marie Milie Jones  

33rd Annual Bishop’s Dinner for Catholic Charities 

Cardinal Timothy Dolan 
Archbishop of the  

Diocese of New York City 

“living His example” 


